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Community Garden: (Sue R.) 

As of 5pm, March 15th, 2019, all applications acceptance for the 2019 garden season has come to a 

close. 

 

Communications: (Peter B.) 

We have 440 email addresses in our general email address book.  The open rate for our messages 

continues to average about 55%.  

 

Documents: (Peter B.) 

Discussions on revision of the Declaration and By-Laws rests with the board. 

 

Environmental: (Glen B.) 

The committee will be recruiting a new chairperson. Glenn Brand will be stepping down from the 

committee effective March 27, 2019. After serving for nine years the time has come to move on to 

other aspects of my life. I have certainly enjoyed working with committee members to make Walden 

Woods a safe, enjoyable, and beautiful place where families can enjoy our beautiful ponds, trails and 

woodland areas. It is my hope that the protection of our natural resources here will continue on for 

generations to come. My thanks go out to Warren Johnson, John Foley and the past committee 

members who worked so hard to keep our resources protected. 

 

I will not be available to head up the upcoming April 27, 2019 Earth Day event. 

  

Meeting House: (Peter B.) 

Meeting House in use 12 nights of the available 31 in March.  Ten times per month is about average.  

 

Recreation & Social Committee: (Brian O.) 

There is nothing to report at this time. 

 

Standards: (Sue R.) 

Standards Report-no report this month, AAI have been slow this month. 

 

Welcome: (Ruth J.) 

Welcome Letters Sent:  1 

1 Duplex (Renter) 

 

Visits: 1 

Townhome (Renter) 

 

Visits to be Made: 2 

1 Duplex Owner – on hold (he’s in FL until May) 

1 Duplex Renter 



 

 

 

Retired from Active Visit List 

(After several attempts to schedule visits are either declined or ignored.) 

 

1 Townhome (Renter) 

1 Ridge (Owner) 

 

 


